
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Jim Lemanski. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, April 24, 2024 1 :39 PM 
1im lemanski ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: sewer system on little gasparilla island 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/24/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02330-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20240032 and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COVv\.Vv\.~$.SlOV\, De-putt) ClerR I 

FlorLc:lci 'PubL~e, SerJ~e,e COVv\.Vv\.~.s.sLoV\, 

2.540 SviuVv\.Clrc:l OClR lsouLevcirc:l 

TClLLcivici.s.see, FL32.3__3__3 

'PVlOV\-e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4bJ'-

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: jim lemanski <jimarvilla@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 1:32 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: sewer system on little gasparilla island 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

if this is approved, it will cost the home owners, not jack boyer. this not 
right. this is giving him more money at the expense of the home owners 
that already pay very high property taxes, and the only service WE get is 
power from FPL. jim lemanski 8620 marsh street. 
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